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Hello,
 As a resident of Old Town I'm writing to express my opposition to the Juniper Ridge Landfill
expansion. I do not believe they have been responsible with the space that they were
previously given. I feel that they exploited loopholes to bring in out of state trash which
caused the landfill to fill up prematurely. Additionally I am not satisfied with how they are
handling leachate and do not think they would handle additional waste and run-off any better.

Thank you for your time,
Christina Lannan
97 Prentiss Street
Old Town, ME 04468
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